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I have been involved in Transportation in the Greater Portland/Vancouver Metro area 

for more than 30 years and traffic through the I-5 corridor from the Marquam Bridge 

to the Interstate Bridge have continued to build to the point of gridlock every business 

day and some weekend days. The Rose Quarter and Interstate Bridge MUST be 

addressed and those projects must be funded. There needs to be a right sized Bridge 

to replace the current I-5 Bridge and we must increase the capacity and the size of 

traffic requirements so that these delays for Interstate commerce can be improved. 

Please support HB2098-2 and fund this project.  


